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December 30, 1982

Docket No. 50-461

Illinois Power Company
ATTN: Mr. W. C. Cerstner

Executive Vice President
500 South 27th Street
Decatur, IL 62525

Reference: D. P. IIall, IPCo letter to J. G. Keppler, NRC, dated
November 23, 1982

Centlement

This letter confirms the discussion on December 17, 1982, between
Mr. D. E. Keating of this office and members of your staff regarding our

I, concurrence for a limited work resumption on 6onfirmatory Action Letter
dated September 1, 1982, (Stop Work Action 019-your reference 2A-2). The
scope of this work resumption is limited to inspection and rework of

I structural steci in the containment, including the exceptions, that is,
additions and deletions, described in Baldwin Associates Interoffice memo B
BN-1 dated December 15, 1982. It is our understanding that all documentation
will be forwarded to the vault, and QC will provide a weekly status of
inspection to Illinois Power Company Management. Further, we understand,

that if it becomes necessary to expand the scope of this work you will
notify us before proceeding.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this limited
work resumption.

. Sincerely,

Original signed by
Jctos G. Kcppler

. . _ ~

Jages G. Kappler,

. Regional Administrator
,

cc: 12fB/ Document Control Desk ' .1
.(RIDS) '\

Resident Inspector, RIII
s

Karen Borgstadt, Office of -
''

y
Assistant Attorney General <

Cary N. Wright, Manager
Nuclear Facility Safety

Jan Kodner, Attorney for
Prairie Alliance '
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